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Friday 25th March: Galaxy Class Cake Sale

It is the turn of Galaxy Class for their cake sale this week. If any Galaxy Class parents/carers can bake or buy 

cookies, flapjacks, cupcakes etc for the sale, please bring them in on Friday morning. 

We had lots of volunteers to pack last week and it only took us until 9:10 – thank you for your help! If you have time 

to help pack (8:55am in the Community Room) or sell (2:45pm outside the school) please let the class teacher 

know. Our next cake sale on 1st April will be in aid of Forest School. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Platinum Jubilee fundraising

The children should have come home with their designs for tea towels or mugs to mark the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee in the last few days. If you would like to have the opportunity to order any items please complete the details 

on the form on the back of the artwork and return to the school this Friday (you are not committing to buying 

anything by returning the completed form). Once all the artwork has been received by Xmas 4 Schools you will be 

sent a link via email/text to purchase any items.

Secondhand Uniform shop

Our next secondhand uniform shop with be on Friday 1st April outside the Community Room from 2:45pm. We have 

lots of summer items like shorts and summer dresses so if you need to stock up please stop by.


